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I. Executive Summary

The Committee’s focus this year was on finalizing the graphics standards manual, An Illustrated Guide to Graphics Standards. The committee has been working closely with the Office of University Communications over the last two years to update this guide. At the Committee’s last meeting of the year, they voted to recommend approval after slight modifications of the most recent version of this document. 
II. The Committee’s Charge (from the Shared Governance Document)
1.
To serve as an advisory committee on the establishment and implementation of the University’s uniform graphics standards policies

2.
To gather and review information on the use of University graphics on and off campus, and assess University graphics standards in light of the information obtained

3.
To review the UNA Web Page regularly and to recommend changes to the page to ensure that it contains accurate, up-to-date information consistent with the graphic standards of the University

4.
To propose changes for the improvement of University graphic and web materials and their uniform use

5.
Handle all proposals affecting University policy according to section C.2 “Shared Governance Procedure for Policy Change Recommendations”

III. The Committee met on the following dates:

March 21, 2011

April 20, 2011

IV. What were the Committee’s actions and accomplishments this year relative to each of the items of the charge?

1.  The Committee has reviewed several drafts of the graphics standards manual over the last two years. At the April 20, 2011 meeting the committee voted to recommend approval of the most recent version of this document.
2. Information was presented to the Committee regarding athletics logos and their use on various types of merchandise.

3. The University webpage is currently under redesign. At the Committee’s March 20 meeting, Jeremy Britten distributed mock-ups of the new University page and a departmental page. The Committee discussed several features of these pages and offered comments.

4. The Committee reviewed changes proposed by the Office of University Communications (as incorporated in An Illustrated Guide to Graphic Standards). 
5. In accordance with paragraph A of C.2 regarding recommendations for policy changes, the recommendation concerning the graphics standards manual, An Illustrated Guide to Graphic Standards, was forwarded to the Chair of the Shared Governance Committee.

V. What were the Committee’s formal recommendations?
The Office of University Communications has revised their An Illustrated Guide to Graphic Standards. The Graphics Standards and Web Page Committee has offered input during the revision process. At our April 20, 2011 meeting, University Communications submitted a new version for our approval. The Committee voted to recommend approval of the guide, with slight revisions, to the Shared Governance Executive Committee.  

VI. What does the Committee plan to accomplish  
A.
In the coming year?

Work closely with the Office of University Communications on the new website for the university.

B. In future years?
Continue to work on improving graphic standards and web communications at the University.

VII. What are the Committee’s weaknesses?

A. What can the Shared Governance Committee help you do to address the weaknesses? 
The Graphics Standards and Web Communications Committee has not recognized any weaknesses that need to be addressed by the Shared Governance Committee. 
VIII. Comments.
None.

